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Miss Wimperis says....

We are looking forward to seeing all parents next week  

during parents meetings. If you have not yet booked an

appointment, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you to all the Year 1 and Year 2 parents that joined

us for ‘Breakfast with a book’ the children had a

wonderful time sharing their favourite books, especially

Farmer Duck! 

 

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

consequences

Attendance
Champions!

Year 6 (100%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Our Key Stage 2 children had a SUPERB time with

Travelling Science!

#beanexpertlearner

On Tuesday, we wore yellow for World Mental Health

Day and practised strategies we can use to help us

to feel calm!

 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

‘Breakfast with a book!’
#readachievesucceed


